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Consolidated Hallmark Insurance Plc: Making Strides

Notice of Annual General Meeting

The 17th Annual General Meeting of Consolidated Hallmark Insurance Plc holds on Wednesday, 20th June 2012 at the AGIP
Recital Hall, Muson Centre, 8/9 Marina Lagos

Time: 11am

Change of Head Office

Foremost Nigerian insurer, Consolidated Hallmark Insurance Plc has continued to make
commendable moves geared towards a better operating environment for all- clients, staff
and its operating environment inclusive. The company recently relocated its head office
from 33D, Bishop Aboyade Cole Street, Victoria Island to a more spacious and centrally

located address at Consolidated Hallmark House, 266, Ikorodu Road, Obanikoro Lagos.
Regulatory agencies including the National Insurance Commission (NAICOM) and the Securities and Exchange Commission
(SEC) have since been notified of the change. However, regular operations of the Energy & Special Risks as well as the
Lekki/Victoria Island Business Units continue at the former head office location in Victoria Island, Lagos.

New website unveiled

In a bid to ensure a better platform for easy accessibility by clients, prospective clients and other visitors, the company has
unveiled a redesigned website. The new site has a portal for electronic transactions, thus making it possible for smart card
enabled payments.

It also provides a link for direct self help processing of insurance, especially the compulsory third party cover for motor
vehicles. The company is renowned to have pioneered the on-line generation of the motor insurance certificate by clients who
have been effecting payment with their interswitch enabled cards from a dedicated website www.motorthirdpartyonline.com

Company steps up CSR activities

The company, in addition to its continued efforts at ameliorating the living conditions of
motherless babies at the Lekki Orphanage Home through

regular donations of provisions and food items has recently extended the scope of Corporate
Social Responsibility to the University of Calabar.

Recently, a borehole sponsored by Consolidated Hallmark Insurance was commissioned on

behalf of the company by the Vice Chancellor, Professor James

Epoke. The event coincided with the presentation of claims settlement cheques to families of
three students who were involved in motor accidents:

Regional Director, East of the company, Mrs. Ijeoma Okoro, said the settlement of the claim
on the institution’s Group Personal Accident Insurance policy that covers students of Center

for Educational Services serves to correct the erroneous impression that insurance companies
do not pay claims to their customers.
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The vice-chancellor commended the company for the claims settlement, a development which negates the erroneous

impression of people that insurers renege on their responsibilities to clients when claims occur.

New director joins team

A new director has joined the board of directors of Consolidated Hallmark Insurance Plc. She
is Mrs Ngozi Nkem. A graduate of Banking & Finance from the Abia State University. She
worked as a banker for many years and currently manages Zopon Nigeria Ltd, a general
merchant company, engaged in the import, export and supply of goods and services as well
as in the downstream oil & gas distribution.

She is also a Director in the following companies: Transglobe Securities Nigeria Ltd, Zopon
Nigeria Ltd, Binez Hotel Ltd and Abia State Hotels Ltd. Mrs. Nkem is married with children.
By this appointment Nze (Dr.) Clement O. Maduako shall be stepping down from the
membership of the board.
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